
Chehalis Tribal Government
***Closure Notice***

Attention: CHEHALIS TRIBAL COMMUNITY

We will be closing for the remainder of the business day.

November 8, 2024

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 

appreciate your understanding. Normal business hours will 

resume on Tuesday, November 12, 2024 at 8AM.

Essential services will remain open. This is to include 

Wellness Center, Behavioral Health, Childcare, Public 

Safety, TGA, and some Indirect Services. These 

departments may operate with temporary reduced staff. 

Additional Information: 

Childcare is limited to private pay or to parent(s)/ 

guardian(s) who are required to work during the Tribal 

Government closure.

Thank you for your understanding! 




